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A 46-year-old man was reportedly arrested and accused of committing burglary at several strip malls on 

the North side of Tucson a couple of weeks ago. According to a news article detailing the suspect’s 

arrest, he also faces felony warrant and burglary charges and has been booked in Pima County Jail. 

Authorities say that he is also connected to nearly 50 burglaries beginning in September that occurred in 

the following cities throughout Pima County: Marana, Oro Valley, and Sahuarita. In addition, it was 

stated that he has already been charged in two of those 50 burglary cases. 

 

Because burglary is considered to be a type of theft crime, the punishment in a case like this can vary. In 

general, if the value of stolen goods is less than $1,000, the defendant can face a class 1 misdemeanor 

and up to 6 months in jail. Generally speaking, as the total value of the stolen item(s) increases, so do 

the penalties if convicted of criminal theft in Arizona. 

 

Although it is impossible to know what punishment a judge will ultimately hand down for a theft crime 

like burglary, it is possible for defendants to reduce the severity of their charges by hiring a criminal 

defense attorney. As a result of their background in theft crimes, qualified burglary defense lawyers are 

equipped to combat the prosecution’s case. 

 

Jeremy Geigle is a criminal defense attorney and shareholder at JacksonWhite.  He has been practicing  

over 8 years and has handled thousands of felony and misdemeanor counts.  He works in both adult and  

juvenile court handling DUIs, aggravated felonies and sex crimes in Arizona.  He works in Federal, State  

and local jurisdictions including Phoenix, Mesa, Gilbert, Chandler, Scottsdale, Glendale, Tempe and  

Peoria.  Mr. Geigle is a 5-Star-Client-Rated Attorney on Avvo. To read more about what former clients  

are saying about hiring Mr. Geigle or to set up a free consultation, please visit 

www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-defense-law.  

 

Founded in 1983, JacksonWhite P.C. offers a full -range of services to assist individuals, families and 

businesses with their legal needs. Since its inception, the Mesa firm has grown steadily to include 22 

highly experienced attorneys and over 40 paralegals, legal assistants and staff. At this size, the firm is 

large enough to offer the efficiency and technical expertise of larger firms, yet small enough to provide  

clients with individualized, personalized attention. JacksonWhite has multiple offices around the state of 

Arizona including a Mesa, Casa Grande and Peoria locations. For more information on a specific attorney 

or area of practice, please visit www.jacksonwhitelaw.com, or www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-

defense-law.  


